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FUTURE POSITIVE

June 15, 2019

National Stock Exchange of India Limited,
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor,

Plot No.C/1, G Block,

Bandra-Kurla Complex,

Bandra (E), Mumbai - 400 051

Scrip code: COROMANDEL

Dear Sirs,

Coromandel International Limited
'Coromandel House}, 1-2-10, Sardar Patel Road,
Secunderabad - 500 003, Telangana, India.

Tel: 91-40-2784 2034 / 2784 7212 Fax: 91-40-2784 4117
E-mail: mail@coromandel.murugappa.com

CIN: L24120TG1961PLC0O00892

Website: www.coromandel.biz

BSE Limited,

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,
Dalal Street,

Mumbai-400 001

Scrip code: 506395

Sub: Update on the Fire Accident that took place in our unit in Sarigam on January 28, 2019

This has reference to our earlier letters dated January 29, 2019 and January 30, 2019 informing you
about a fire accident that took place at the product godown in one of our manufacturing units at
Sarigam, Gujarat, and the closure notice issued by Gujarat State Pollution Control Board (GPCB)

consequent to the said incident,

We wish to inform you that we have received letter from GPCB dated June 14, 2019 revoking its earlier
closure notice. The revocation is for a period of three months, and the Company would be submitting
the action taken report as required by GPCB within the stipulated 3 months period to obtain

permanent revocation of the closure notice.

The Company is taking necessary steps to resume operations at its Sarigam unit shortly.

We request you to take note of the same.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,
For Coromandel International Limited

-

P Varadarajan -
Company Secretary
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